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RE: Dunchurch Infants

April Gold <april.gold@coventrydbe.org>
Wed 24/02/2021 11:01
To:  head <iandewes@dunchurchfederation.co.uk>
Cc:  Lindsey Wright - Dunchurch Federation Governor <LindseyWright@dunchurchfederation.co.uk>; Rosalind Currie
<Rosalindcurrie@warwickshire.gov.uk>

Dear Rosalind,
 
This is to confirm that Coventry DBE are happy to support Dunchurch Infant School to become a Voluntary Aided Churhc of
England School.
 
 
Best Wishes
 

_______________________________________________________________________________
 
April Gold
Diocesan Director of Educa�on
Diocese of Coventry
 
Follow us on Twi�er @Cov_DBE
 
Coventry Diocesan Board of Educa�on
The Benn Educa�on Centre
Craven Road
RUGBY CV21 3JZ
 
01788 422800/ 07403 339609
april.gold@coventrydbe.org
 
www.dioceseofcoventry.org/DBE
 
Coventry Diocesan Board of Educa�on is a company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales No 3663851 and a registered
charity No 1091145. Registered Office: The Benn Educa�on Centre, Claremont Road, Rugby CV21 3LU
 

From: Ian Dewes - Dunchurch Federa�on <IanDewes@dunchurchfedera�on.co.uk>  
Sent: 24 February 2021 10:36 
To: April Gold <april.gold@coventrydbe.org> 
Cc: Lindsey Wright - Dunchurch Federa�on Governor <LindseyWright@dunchurchfedera�on.co.uk>; Rosalind Currie
<Rosalindcurrie@warwickshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Dunchurch Infants
 
Hello April,
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I hope you are well.  The governors at the Dunchurch Federa�on met on Monday evening and discussed the
consulta�on about Dunchurch Infant becoming a church school.  I am pleased to say that they voted for this to
happen.  There is a par�cular process that needs to be followed and part of this involves the LA having an email
from you.  As technically the Diocese will be opening the "new" VA school, can you email to say you support the
proposal?  A simple one liner to Rosalind Currie (rosalindcurrie@warwickshire.gov.uk, copied in) would be
adequate, but if you could do it today (sorry!) that would be hugely helpful as �me is of the essence to make an
upcoming cabinet mee�ng.
 
Kind regards,
 
I
 

*During the Spring term I will be working in Dunchurch on Tuesdays only and working for my new employer
the rest of the week.  Consequently, responses to emails on days other than Tuesdays may be slower.  Thank you
for your pa�ence.*
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